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Dates to Remember
Sept 6th All Learning Centers Closed
Sept 8th-17th CLC Closed

Enrollment is in full swing 
and appointments are filling 

up quickly. Call us at
1-866-864-5491 to schedule. 
Don’t delay, enroll today!



Teacher Tip of the Month
by: Cassie Kinsland, ALC Special Education Teacher

There is a new way to stay updated and in touch with PACE!  We are using Remind: a free service that allows us send 
quick messages via text, push notifications, or email.   Of course, we will still contact you as we always have, but some 
families have been requesting other contact options and Remind is our solution! 

If you would like to use Remind, you can choose which method of contact you prefer.

To receive messages via text message:
Step 1 Text the class code to 81010
Step 2 Reply to the message from the Remind team with your first and last name, and you’re in! 

To receive messages via push notification:
Step 1 Download the Remind app on your Android or iOS device, or go to 

rmd.me/a to install the app. 
Step 2 Once you’ve downloaded the app, create a parent account with your 

email address. 
Step 3 Go to the Classes tab, tap the +, and enter the unique class code. Get 

the code from your contact teacher.

Using Remind is not required.  It is just a flexible option for        
families as another communication tool.  If you 
choose to use Remind, but need a bit of help 
getting started, feel free to ask your contact teacher 
for assistance!
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